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 I cannot fault the school this year for the 
handling of a global pandemic but also keeping 
the children’s environment as ‘normal’ as 
possible for them to enjoy and learn. 

 

The online learning was absolutely outstanding! 

During the pandemic, I have always felt my child 

is safe! More generally the open-door policy that 

Westfield have and the fact that the staff are 

always so friendly and approachable has made 

a huge difference to my child’s experience. No 

problem is too small. 

It always feels like a happy place to go to 

and if there is anything wrong I have always 

felt I would be able to raise it with relevant 

people quickly. It feels very open to parent 

feedback all of the time. 

They work so hard and always happy 

and helpful. Communication is fantastic 

and what is expected is clear. Thank you 

very much for everything, we as a family 

appreciate it all. 

Staff also know the students very well not just 

academically but on a more personal level 

and take their time to meet, greet and make 

all students welcome. Communication via the 

weekly newsletter is brilliant. I cannot rate 

the school more highly 

Couldn’t have asked for 

more from a primary school. 

Caring environment with high 

standards expected and 

children at the heart of the 

school. 

Provide a broad and 

interesting curriculum to the 

children even during Covid. 

Arts week , music 

opportunities and sporting 

opportunities all really good. 

Offers broad and fun education. Like the way 

religion is taught and independence. 



 

Thank you to all the parents who responded.  The purpose of the questionnaire was to 

gauge what we do well and what we could be doing better.  Some parents shared things 

they would like to see improved this year. These comments have been taken onboard 

and built into our school improvement plan. 

Some suggested improvements were: 

• Ensuring children are supported to catch up following the lockdowns whilst not 

holding others back. 

• How particular behaviour incidents are dealt with in specific year groups. 

• Provision for our pupils with SEND. 

• Communication regarding positive behaviours and reward systems. 

 


